
Future  of  Tahoe  City  Golf
Course being discussed
The four partners who purchased the Tahoe City Golf Course
last year are gathering public input on concepts and designs
about current and future uses.

There will be two open houses — March 26 from 6 to 8pm and
March 27 from noon to 3pm — at the Golf Course Club House, 251
North Lake Blvd. in Tahoe City for people to voice their
opinions.

The  meetings  are  hosted  by  North  Lake  Tahoe  Resort
Association, Tahoe City Public Utility District, Truckee-Tahoe
Airport District, and Placer County.

The four agencies purchased the 46-acre golf course to keep
local community control of the popular amenity in the heart of
Tahoe  City  and  to  enhance  opportunities  for  open  space,
economic  vitality,  community  character,  recreation,
conservation  and  safety.

The Tahoe City Golf Course is currently operated by Tahoe City
Public Utility District under a five-year lease to Duncan Golf
Management.
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